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Questions 

 

Answers 

 

Your friend has forgotten their password 

and asks to borrow yours.  Should you let 

them? 

No.  This is private information.  Keep it 

secret. 

Whilst searching online you see a picture 

that makes you feel a bit scared.  What 

would you do? 

Minimise the page and tell a 

parent/grown-up you trust. 

Someone you have only ‘met’ online says 

they live nearby and want to meet up.  

What should you do? 

Don’t reply.  Tell a parent or grown-up 

you trust and ask what you should do. 

Whilst listening to a song online some of 

the words upset you.  What should you 

do? 

Tell a parent or grown-up you trust. 

Another player is rude to you whilst 

playing your favourite online game.  

What would you do? 

Don’t reply.  Tell a parent/grown-up you 

trust. 

Your teacher says that some people 

online may pretend to be somebody else.  

Is this true? 

Yes.  Remember, meeting people online 

is not like meeting people in real life.  

Ask a parent or grown-up you trust if you 

are unsure. 

Whilst watching a video online you see 

something that upsets you.  What should 

you do? 

Stop and minimise the video and tell a 

parent or grown-up you trust. 

Someone online asks you to email a 

photo of yourself to them.  Should you do 

it? 

No.  This is private information.  Tell a 

parent or grown-up you trust. 
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To enter a competition to win a bike, you 

must fill in an online form with your 

name, address and phone number. Should 

you do it? 

Ask a parent or grown-up you trust first.  

This is private information which is 

secret. 

Whilst online at your friend’s house, she 

says you don’t have to follow the internet 

rules you have in your home.  What 

should you do? 

You need to follow the rules your parents 

gave you.  Explain this to your friend. 

Your teacher asks you to search online 

for a website about your new topic.  Is 

this ok? 

Yes.  A teacher is a grown-up you can 

trust. 

Your mum asks if you would like to 

watch a programme with her online.  

Should I watch it? 

Yes.  Watching a programme with a 

parent is a good idea. 

A grown-up tells you that you’re too 

young to use Facebook.  Are they right? 

Yes.  Facebook is for people aged 13 and 

over. 

An older boy says don’t open emails if 

you don’t recognise who they are from.  

Is he right? 

Yes.  Emails from unknown people and 

places can contain viruses that can 

damage your computer. 

Your teacher says that if you upload 

photos and personal information to the 

internet they can stay there forever.  Is 

that true? 

Yes.  Once information is on the web you 

have no way of getting it back.  It can 

stay there forever. 

Your Auntie says you can get into trouble 

if you are rude online or put nasty things 

on the internet.  Is this true? 

Yes.  You should behave just as you 

would in the playground.  Be polite and 

kind and try not to break the rules. 

 


